
Police Scotland - Ward update noted etc.  
 
4 There was heard and noted a report by Inspector Declan Todd, Police 
Scotland regarding the priorities within the Ward, advising that 
 
(1) there had been ongoing complaints regarding offroad bikes and Police 

Scotland were identifying individuals and passing to the Procurator Fiscal;  
 
(2) Police Scotland conducted a road traffic day of action where electric scooters 

and bikes were seized;  
 
(3) Police Scotland had procured a new spray of indelible ink which when 

sprayed was transparent, showed in UV light and was date stamped; 
 

(4) Police Scotland had made a bid for funding to help and support small 
businesses against crime; 
 

(5) gala days had been held across the North of the city with Police Scotland in 
attendance with good community engagement; and 
 

(6) Inspector Todd asked that members advise the community that more plain 
clothed patrols were in the ward increasing seizures and arrests and to 
encourage the reporting of any concerns. 
 

After consideration, the Partnership noted the report and raised a number of 
questions and concerns that were addressed by Inspector Todd. 
 
 


